
Dear Editorial Board, 

I do not have a Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate. The native speaker translation 

services I know seemed quite spicy for me. On the other hand I never had any paper rejected for 

language issues.  

I hope in your understanding. 

Yours sincerely 

Kullmann Tamás 

 


